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I wish / do not wish to 
speak in support of my 
submission in person 

I do not wish to speak 

My submission is Like many in Arrowtown I would happily take 
the bus to work in Queenstown if it utilized 
Malaghans Rd. Currently if I take the bus at 
734am I arrive 15mins late for work at 8am and 
if I take the 515pm back to Arrowtown I’m not 
home until well after 615pm.  
This is time I’m not willing to loose with my 
family at a busy time of day.  
An Arrowtown Express service at peak times 
would be well patronised.  

 

  

 


